
 

 

VIRTUAL MEETING 
 

HENDON AREA COMMITTEE 

DATE AND TIME 
 

TUESDAY 16TH MARCH, 2021 
 

AT 7.00 PM 

 
Dear Councillors, 
 
Please find enclosed additional papers relating to the following items for the above mentioned 
meeting which were not available at the time of collation of the agenda. 
 
 

Item No Title of Report Pages 

5.  PUBLIC COMMENTS AND QUESTIONS (IF ANY)  
 

3 - 4 

 
 
governanceservice@barnet.gov.uk 
Please note that this will be held as a virtual meeting. An audio and video live stream of the 
meeting can be accessed using the link below: 
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Barnet Council 

CIL Submission re Edgwarebury Lane speeding survey 

10 March 2021 

 

I am a candidate in the by-election for Edgware ward. Recently I have spoken to a number of 

residents of Edgwarebury Lane north of the A41. Issues raised were:  

1. Speed of the traffic going down the lane;  

2. Lack of a pedestrian crossing to allow safe passage to Edgwarebury Park;  

3. Heavier traffic from the developments around Hartland Drive; and  

4. Increased speed of traffic now that parking on the footpaths is encouraged.  

 

I would therefore strongly support a survey to establish how best to make Edgwarebury Lane 

safer for its residents. 

 

Nick Mearing-Smith 

 

3

AGENDA ITEM 5



This page is intentionally left blank


	Agenda
	5 Public Comments and Questions (if any)

